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Sandwell’s Parent Carer Forum for SEND

Sandwell Parents Voices United

Sandwell Parents Voices United (SPVU) are an independent volunteer group of parents and
carers of children and young people with Special Educational Needs/Disability (SEND)

We aspire to improve outcomes for our children in Sandwell, working in co-production with
Inclusion Learning Service, Health services, children’s and adult social care and ensuring the
voices of SEND parents and carers are heard and represented in Sandwell.

We hear the issues affecting our parents by gathering concerns and sharing ideas from attending
parent carer meetings, running surveys and by way of social media.

By hearing the collective voice of parents and carers, we represent you by a parent representative
who sits on :

SEND Strategic Board

SEND Operations Board

SEND Health board (with I.C.B)
Thrive Mental health in schools

Regular weekly meetings with Sandwell Inclusive Service, Sandwell Children’s Trust and the
designated clinical officer for Sandwell.

We are happy to speak to groups such as SP-DC, SAFS, Barnardos and all schools in Sandwell,
attending parents meetings where invited..

SPVU are managed by a voluntary group of parents, who devote time to improve the experience
of SEND children and young people in Sandwell

For further information about SPVU services, or to become a volunteer

please contact us in the following ways:

Email: admin@spvu.org

Facebook — Sandwell Parents Voices United
Website : spvu.squarespace.com
Mobile 0792 3352516
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